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 WELCOME TO WORSHIP AT MOUNTAIN VIEW MENNONITE CHURCH 
55 Love Rd., Lyndhurst VA 22952 (P O Box 208) 

Prayer/Information Line:  540-941-0441 
 

Bruce Hankee, Transitional Pastor            
pastor@mtnviewmennonite.org  
Ben Fitzgerald, Family Discipleship Pastor                                                                        March 9, 2025 
Tony Ramsey, Administrator                                                        Greeters:  Freddie and Fern Parsons 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
SUNDAY SCHOOL HOUR 

  9:40:  Prayer time in the Fellowship Hall 

  9:45:  Singing with the children downstairs   

10:00:  Sunday School Classes Begin  
10:50:  End of Sunday School  
 
WORSHIP HOUR:  11:00  

WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
OFFERING AND PENNY POWER  
 
WORSHIP BY SINGING:   Hymn Sunday 
 
DISMISSAL OF MOUNTAINEER KIDZ 
 
SERMON: “Open My Eyes”, II Kings 6:8-23……Speaker is Rodney Nice 
 
CLOSING PRAYER AND HYMN 
 
 
AFTER MORNING SERVICE, Women’s Quilt Ministry will meet. 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday from 2 – 3:00 p.m.  PRAYER TIME at the church.   
 

Wednesday at 7:00 p.m.:  Classes for children, youth and adults.  
February is “Topic Month” in the adult class.  This Wednesday’s speaker 
is Dave Nice, speaking on “Blessed Giving” 
 

Saturday morning, March 15 at 7:00  a.m.  at the church, the 
“Brothers” will continue a discipleship workshop, focused on the reality 
of God's Kingdom.   
 

Sunday, March 23 – Bridal Shower/Old Fashioned Pounding 
For:   Anna Grace Henderson 
Time:  In the Fellowship Hall, after morning worship service 
Registered at:  Amazon under Carson Swarey &Anna Grace Henderson 
Questions:  Contact Chris Yoder or Cheryl Monroe 
 

The Refocus Seminar will be held April 12 from 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 
p.m.  Everyone is encouraged to participate.  Mark your calendar and 
plan to be part of this important gathering to shape Mt. View's future! 
 

Mt. View Statement of Faith Preaching Series:    The Spiritual 
Leadership Team and William Monroe recently completed a more concise 
Statement of Faith based on the 2016 SOF.  The purpose of the new SOF 
is to present our doctrinal beliefs in a concise, easy-to-understand format 
that can be used on our website, brochures, new member classes, etc.  The 
new SOF, which was affirmed by the Council on February 13, can be                                                                     
picked up in your mailbox today.  Beginning today, the SLT and William 
will begin a sermon series to elaborate on each of the doctrinal beliefs, 
affirmations, and practices.  The sermon series is entitled “Cornerstones 
of Conviction --Examining Mt. View's Statement of Faith.” 
 

A caregiver is needed to assist Louise Morris, 3 days a week for 3-4 
hours.  If you interested in this paid position, contact Marian Morris (see 
a hardcopy of the bulletin for contact information).  Pray for Louise and 
her family. 
 

Mennonite Disaster Service House Dedication!  Saturday, March 22 
Tentative dedication date for Peggy’s house (in Wardensville West 
Virginia) 
 

Treasurer’s Report for February: 
Giving:  $17,210    Year to Date:  $31,818 
8 weeks average:  $3,977.25 
 

“Dear Heavenly Father, we ask you to bless Scott Via, Phil Doyle, Janice 
Wagoner, Lindsey Nice, Marvin Henderson, Bruce Allen, Allison Moyer, 
Catina, Duane, Roger Moran, all who have health issues.  You know what 
each person is going through.  And we pray for our church leaders and 
all the people who play a part in the worship of Mt. View.  In Jesus name, 
Amen” 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
June 22-26 

 
MT. VIEW CAMPOUT 

July 25-27 

PRAISES:  Bible smuggled into Iran! 
Enjoyed serving the WARM folks with meals and fellowship  

Sympathy to Melody Goshorn and the family 
on the passing of Chalmers Goshorn who died Thursday. 

 
Sympathy to John Bright and family on the 

passing of his Aunt Pauline. 
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